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Paul Ren Chu, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Cardiology Associates Medical Group 
19550 E. 39th St. 
Suite 220 
Independence, MO 64057 

2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 
LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

MAY 2 9 2013 

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 

Dear Dr. Chu: 

In facsimile dated April16, 2013, you contacted the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and 
indicated that you wished to terminate NRC Materials License No. 24-32529-01 for Cardiology 
Associates Medical Group. The aforementioned fax included NRC Form 314, "Certificate of 
Disposition of Materials," supporting the decommissioning of your location at 19550 East 39th 
Street, Suite 220, Independence, Missouri. On May 21, 2013, I spoke with a former 
technologist of your group, Mr. Don Salisbury, by telephone and he confirmed that material had 
been properly transferred to Centerpoint Medical Center under NRC License No. 24-18655-01. 
Mr. Salisbury also provided a copy of the leak test reports for the sealed sources transferred or 
disposed of. 

The NRC staff has reviewed all of this information, including your final status surveys. Based on 
its review, the staff has concluded that all licensable radioactive material has been removed 
from your facility and residual radioactive material attributable to licensed activities does not 
exceed current NRC criteria. 

Based on these conclusions, no further remediation or actions with respect to NRC regulated 
material is required. Your facility at 19550 East 39th Street, Suite 220, Independence, Missouri, 
is suitable for unrestricted use and NRC License No. 24-32529-01 is hereby terminated. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at 
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If you have any questions, please contact me at (678) 828-7050 or by e-mail at 

License No. 24-32529-01 
Docket No. 030-36628 

Enclosure: Amendment No. 04 

s&?fi 
Bryan A. Parker 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 


